Rec Meeting 3/22/2017
Readfield Town Hall

Attendees: Michelle Woodford (here for Adam Woodford), Donna Freeman (Wayne Rep), Matt
Dwyer (Manchester Rep), Kami Kubicki (major coach and Mt. Vernon Rep), Arlene Deane (Mt
Vernon parent), Sara McClure, Jada Clark, Mandy Poulin.

Agenda: Softball/Baseball, Review of minutes from last two meetings, Easter Egg Hunt
Winter Fun Day was cancelled due to extreme cold temperatures.
Softball/Baseball:

Adam has been in contact with CAYSA, Andy Wing (president of board) $400/team for a 12 girl
roster. We pay for shirts and insurance, $35/player. This is a more competitive league than the
league we are playing in currently. All agreed to remain in current league and play local towns.
All present agreed to work together across towns to ensure best rosters and coaching
scenarios. REC teams are struggling across the board (due mostly to the rise of travel sports
programs and fewer registrations). All agreed it is important to keep the community/town rec
programs going to provide low cost recreational sports programs for the children of Readfield
and surrounding towns. A multi-town meeting prior to each sports season seems to be working
well to coordinate rosters, referees, and game schedules. A meeting is scheduled for April 4"
for all towns regarding the 2017 baseball/softball season.

In addition, we decided to add language on next year’s registration form explaining how teams
are split to try to avoid parent complaints.

All agreed to try a new vendor for softball/baseball uniforms. Elliott Office Products in

Farmingdale will be contacted by Carrie Knight.

Easter Egg Hunt is scheduled for April 15™, egg stuffing at Carrie’s house the Friday night
before.



